
Blair Square Committee 

April 29, 2019 

Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by Kevin Conley at 6:04 pm 

Present:  G. Rice, M. Ellis, H. Brockett, K. Conley, W. McGrath 

Absent:  M. Ahronian, J. Errickson and P. Barbieri, S. Lively 

Guests:  Bobby Blair 

 

The committee briefly discussed some of the issues that were raised at the April 10th meeting, especially 
the bathrooms. 

A discussion arose about the Veterans memorial that was proposed for the site.  Mr. Conley said he was 
not sure that Blair Square was the best location for the memorial.  Mr. McGrath stated that the Veterans 
committee had voted that they wanted the memorial at Blair Square.  After more discussion a motion 
was made by K. Conley, seconded by G. Rice to have the memorial with names at Blair Square.  Motion 
approved. 

M. Ellis wanted to know if this area was going to become the new town park. It seemed that the 
committee was in agreement that this would be the case. 

K. Conley mentioned that at the next meeting we should discuss a time line for the two projects. 

McGrath said that he would welcome anyone who could attend the selectmen’s meeting at 7 pm, where 
the memorial was first on the agenda. 

The next meeting of the committee will be May 16, 2019 at 6 pm. 

A motion was made by K. Conley, seconded by McGrath to adjourn the meeting at 6:43 PM.  Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 



 


